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November 24, 1953.

Dear Professor Ferrater:

Thank you for your letter of November 12th.
I would appreciate it very much indeed if you could ob-
tain for me a copy of Kultura containing the Polish trans-
lation of your review, I had intended to write to Professor
Bochenski asking for information but have not had time; of
course it would be still more helpful if I could have a copy
of the review itself for reference, and incidentally would
save me from troubling Professor Bochenski to supply in-
formation.

The manuscript of Volume 1 of my Mathematical :
logic is in the hands of the printer, but the actual printing
1s being delayed while a number of symbols for it are being
made on order, I am still hoping that the book will be in
print by this Hummer (Princeton University Ppress), Mean-
while the book is available in manuscript form, and can be
had from the Fine Hall Library if you need to look at it,
by applying to your own librarian and asking to have it sent
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on inter-library loan. This manuscript copy does not contain
quite all the last minute amendments and additions that I made

before sending the manuscript to the printer but it is near

enough to the final form for most purposes. I should add that

the manusecript is bound in separate bound pamphlets, one for
each chapter, so that the introduction and five chapters can

be obtained one at a time if desired( gael, ;,4 a '_,M,,L .-‘.w

e ).

Yours sincerely,

WM

Alonzo Church.

Professor Jose Ferrater Mora .

Bryn Mawr College
Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania,

04658




